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To Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission — After numerous contacts with Michael Dotson, Mike Turcott
and Jason Hoxit, | am submitting this statement to verify that Bob’s Taxi and Tours is not required to apply for standing
as a charter entity with UTC.
The key point is that we will not use our 1999 or 1998 Astro Vans for tour service to visitors on San Juan Island or
anywhere else. These vehicles will only be used to provide taxi service from a point of departure to a point of
destination. | understand that this designation is required, since these vehicles are considered to be eight (8) passenger
vehicles with the driver included. We are fully willing to comply with this stipulation. | appreciate the efforts of the
people mentioned above to work for this resolution.
Thank you, Fred B. Park,
President of Z&R Enterprises, dba Bob’s
Taxi & Tours
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